
Residential & Lifestyle Specialists 

Alfredton School’s Newsletter is proudly supported by ... 

Residential & Lifestyle Specialists 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Art by Ben 

  



 
 

Alfredton School 
Inspiring learning for a lifetime ~ Little acorns to mighty oaks 

 

 

Tēnā te ngaru whati, tēnā te ngaru puka 

There is a wave that breaks, there is a wave that swells 

Kia ora,  
 

Last Friday was Bush Athletics. Well done to the children who were selected to represent 

the Rural Schools. Congratulations to those who placed: 

8 year old boys Discus 3rd Place Tutamou Matthews 

                         Long Jump 2nd Place Tutamou Matthews 

                         Long Jump 3rd PLace Marshall Liverton 

                         200m 2nd Place Marshall Liverton 

11 year old girls Shot Put 1st Place Tova Foreman 

                          800m 3rd Place Tova Foreman 

8 Year Olds Relay Rural Schools 1st Place 

 

Yesterday the whole school spent the day at Riversdale Beach learning about beach / sea 

safety and having lots of fun. Despite the poor weather we had a great day. Thank you to the 
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parents who came, especially to those who donned their wetsuits and braved the cold to 

ensure our children were safe whilst in the sea.  
 

It was the final game for our U13 hockey team yesterday. They played well and finished equal 

5th. Thank you to Alex Foreman for managing the team. 
 

                          

 

Last week our two netball teams ended their season too. Thank you to Angela Blundell and 

Ginny McClean who helped support the teams.  
 

We urgently need volunteers to manage and referee our Touch teams in Term One. If you can 

help please let me know as soon as possible. 
 

Please can all Alfredton Uniforms be returned to school (washed) as soon as possible. If 

there are any faulty zips please let us know. 
 

On Tuesday we will hold our Principal’s Morning Tea for children who have received Principal’s 

Awards during Term 4. We will also celebrate those children who have achieved 100% 

attendance this term. Can all children please bring a bag as they will be taking home their 

books at the end of school on Tuesday. 
 

On Wednesday afternoon it will be our Christmas Party and Disco. If your child would like to 

bring party clothes to wear, please send them in a bag so that they can change at lunch time. 

The children will come home at the normal time on their school bus. 
 

Next Thursday will be Christmas Tree Night and Prizegiving. This will start at 6pm in the 

hall. It will end with a visit from a very special guest. Please can all children be at school by 

5.45pm at the latest. They will need to meet in their classroom. Parents and whanau should go 

to the hall once they have dropped off their child. It would be wonderful to see every child 

at this event. 
 

Reports and the Year Book will be sent home towards the end of next week.  
 

Our final day of term 4 will be Friday 15th December.  
 

Have a great week. 
 

Nga mihi nui 

Alison 

 



Dates for your Diary 

13th December Whole School Christmas Party 

14th December Christmas Tree Night and Prizegiving 6pm 

15th December Term 4 ends 

 

2024 Term Dates 

Term One 

Monday 29th January to Friday 12th April 

School will be closed: 6th February, 29th March, 1st and 2nd April 

Term Two 

Monday 29th April to Friday 5th July 

School will be closed: 3rd and 28th June 

Term Three 

Monday 22nd July to Friday 27th September 

Term Four 

Monday 14th October to Friday 13th December 

School will be closed: 28th October 

 

There will be 3 Teacher Only Days - dates to be confirmed. 
 

 

End of Year Invoices 

Payment of these accounts would be greatly appreciated. 
 

Principal Award 

 
 



 

Classroom Awards 

 
Readers of the Week 

 
 

 



 

Bush Primary Schools Technology Centre  

One of 12 awarded across the schools who attend 

Primary Technology.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOT UPDATE 

NEXT MEETING DATE: Thursday 7th December at 5:30pm                    

 

ASCA 

14th December Christmas Tree Night and Prizegiving  

NORTH and EAST groups are on clean up.  

Everyone to bring a plate - SOUTH and WEST groups to bring something savoury, NORTH 

and EAST something sweet. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
 



 

 

 



Tararua Libraries will be celebrating 40 years of Hairy Maclary.   

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

  

      
 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

MŌRENA 

Summer is upon us, and our latest issue is jam-packed with content to help Kiwi 

parents https://issue2312.totstoteens.co.nz/ 

What’s in this issue for parents? 

» How to slow brain drain over the holidays? 
» Craft: Cutest ever Santa’s beard cards and posters 
» What's on these holidays near you 
» Holiday recipes by foodie Michael Van Elzen   
» Why are our literacy levels waning? 
» Use declarative language to build a stronger connection 
» Free printables for families 
» Puzzle fun for kids 
+ EPIC GIVEAWAYS including a holiday activities package 

Ask your tamariki to find this issue's Te Reo Māori words including āraī tīkākā, rīti, and kōrero. 

We are proud to be Aotearoa’s favourite parenting magazine, with 275,000 free magazines distributed free each year 

nationwide. 

Meri Kirihimete from all of us at Tots To Teens xx 
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